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New to EYFS Meeting and Stay and Play Sessions 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

We are delighted to welcome you and your child to the Early Years Foundation Stage (EYFS) at London Colney 

Primary and Nursery School. This is a very special time in your child’s learning journey, and we are so pleased to be 

sharing it with you. 

Starting school is a big step for both children and their families, and we aim to make this transition as smooth and 

enjoyable as possible. To help with this, we have planned a number of opportunities for you and your child to get to 

know our team, explore the environment, and ask any questions you may have. 

Parent Information Meeting 

We would like to invite you to a welcome meeting for parents on Wednesday 25th June 2025 at 10:00am. During the 

meeting, we will share key information about the EYFS curriculum, daily routines, and ways you can support your 

child’s learning at home. It is also a lovely chance to meet the team and connect with other families starting this 

exciting journey. 

Stay and Play Sessions 

We are also offering a series of ‘Stay and Play’ sessions where you and your child can spend time together in the 

classroom environment, meet staff, and begin building familiarity and confidence. These sessions will take place on: 

Monday 23rd June 2025 1:30 - 2:30pm 

Wednesday 25th June 2025 9:45 - 11am (This will take place during the parent meeting, so your child can explore 

the classroom and meet some new friends while you attend.) 

Tuesday 1st July 2025 10:00 - 11:00am 

These informal sessions are designed to be fun, relaxed, and engaging. They will help your child begin to feel 

comfortable in their new setting while giving you a chance to see how we support learning through play. 

Please could you confirm yours and your child’s attendance to these sessions by contacting the school office on 

01727 823 283. If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact us. We are 

here to support you every step of the way. 

We are very much looking forward to getting to know you and your child. 

Warm regards, 

Hannah Sesstein Hogg                                                 

Nursery Teacher/Early Years Lead          
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